
  

RESOLUTION NO. 2022-XX 
 

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF ROCKLIN 
APPROVING CHANGES TO THE SALARY RANGES FOR THE 

DEPUTY FIRE CHIEF AND POLICE CAPTAIN CLASSIFICATIONS, 
AND ADOPTING REVISED MANAGEMENT SALARY SCHEDULES 

 
 
 WHEREAS, the City’s Human Resources Division conducted a compaction analysis for 
the Deputy Fire Chief and Police Captain classifications; and 

 
 WHEREAS, Human Resources determined the compaction analysis demonstrated 
compaction between the highest-level subordinate classifications and the Deputy Fire 
Chief and the Police Captain classifications. 
 
 WHEREAS, Human Resources recommends the salary range for Deputy Fire Chief be 
changed from management salary range 30 ($132,490-$182,639 annually) to new 
management salary range 31 ($135,802 $187,205 annually), and the salary range for Police 
Captain be changed from management salary range 33 ($142,677- $196,682 annually) to 
new management salary range 35 ($149,900- $206,639), effective September 24, 2022.  
 
 NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Rocklin as 
follows: 

 
 Section 1. The salary range for the classification of Deputy Fire Chief shall be 
adjusted from management salary range 30 to new management salary range 31, effective 
September 24, 2022, as reflected in the Management Salary Schedules attached hereto as 
Exhibit “A.” 

 
Section 2.        The salary range for the classification of Deputy Fire Chief shall be 

adjusted from management salary range 33 to new management salary range 35, effective 
September 24, 2022, as reflected in the Management Salary Schedules attached hereto as 
Exhibit “A.”  

 
Section 3.        The City Council approves and adopts the Management Salary 

Schedules attached hereto as Exhibit “A,” effective September 24, 2022.    
 

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 13th day of September 2022, by the following vote:  

AYES: Councilmembers: 

NOES: Councilmembers:  

ABSENT: Councilmembers:  

ABSTAIN: Councilmembers: 



  

 

 
 

 

Bill Halldin, Mayor 
 
 

ATTEST: 
 

 
 

Hope Ithurburn, City Clerk 


